We have been leamlng about ..
28/04/25 -02/05/25




This week we have started our new big topic thinking about growth and change.
We visited the eco-garden to look for creatures that might live in the pond




We started reading our first summer core text, Tad. we

Tad lives in a pond and she is scared of Big Blub.
What did you think Big Blub looked like?




Did you think Big blub was more like a crocodile, a shark or a dinosaur?
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We have also been counting and playing a speckled frogs on the log game,
counting and placing frogs to match our dice spots




How many speckled frogs
did you have on your
log?

How did you count
carefully to make sure you
counted each frog only
once?

Could you match the
number of frogs you had
on your log with the
correct numeral?



4 We snipped and cut our tadpole
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4 outlines, and decorated our tadpoles
with felt pens to make them look like
the ones we had seen.




Did you practice cutting with Miss
Carol? What did your tadpole look
like?










It has been so
hot, we have
been enjoying
ice poles and
ice lollies to
keep us cool!






















